From: Vicki Harding

Sent: 07 November 2016 19:00

To: Planning; Remmington, James
Subject: 2016/4940/P 26 Lyndhurst Road

Dear Sir,

Further documents have been posted on Camden's website indicating that these trees are now
not for removal.

T am still very concerned.

The newer Tree Protection Report does not require hand digging of the path and wall which
is essential if these fine yew trees are to be protected. Neither is there any indication

in 2016/4940/P or 2015/2548/P as to how these trees are to be protected from deliveries and from
machinery.

Please would you refuse this application and ask for adequate tree protection
measures to be written into the Construction Management Plan mentioned in the
section 106.

Vicki Harding

Vicki Harding
Tree Officer Heath & Hampstead Society




